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YOUTH LISTENING SESSION
WITH BISHOP RON HICKS

The Archdiocese of Chicago is gathering a group of high school-age youth from across
the archdiocese for a listening session with Bishop Ron Hicks. The listening session is in
conjunction with the XV Ordinary General Assembly of the Synod of Bishops that will
take place October 3-28, 2018, in Rome regarding the theme “Young People, the Faith,
and Vocational Discernment.”

Students will have the opportunity to listen to Bishop Hicks reflect on the Synod, ask

him questions, meet in small groups to discuss questions on youth and faith, and share
their experiences of faith with peers. The day will also include Mass with Fr. Peter Wojcik,
Director of Parish Vitality and Mission.

Saturday, October 20
9 a.m. -2 p.m.

Holy Name Cathedral Campus
730 North Wabash Avenue
Chicago, IL 60611

Free parking is available in the Cathedral lot across State Street.
Lunch will be provided to all attendees.

Please register here.

This event is sponsored by the Archdiocesan Pastoral Youth Council (APYC).

For more information, please email Anna Dudek at adudek@archchicago.org,
Co-Moderator of the APYC.


http://bit.ly/APYCyouthlisteningsession
http://adudek@archchicago.org

